Dear brothers and sisters,
We hope this email finds you well, in good health and productive work.
As we step into the new year, we give all praise to God for His faithfulness and everything He accomplished in 2024.
We want to take a moment to share a brief report of the wonderful things that took place in Kosova during December, especially as we celebrated Christmas across various ministries.
We are deeply grateful for all that God has done and feel blessed to serve Him. It is an honor to be workers in His fields, sharing His love and truth with those around us.
Please continue to keep us in your prayers as we serve Him here in Kosova. Thank you for your unwavering support—it means so much to us!
With love,
BASHKËSIA E POPULLIT TË ZOTIT | FELLOWSHIP OF THE LORD’S PEOPLE
 
Rr/Str. Rrustem Statovci, Nr.13
10000, Prishtina, Republika e Kosovës
Phone: +383 (0)38 225 330 | +383 (0)49 225 330
FACEBOOK: Bashkësia e Popullit të Zotit
INSTAGRAM: kishabpz

